NOTE NO 04/2010 EA 13/2 1III (S3) F11

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs and International Cooperation of
the Republic of Botswana presents its compliments to the
Embassy of the Czech Republic in Pretoria and has the honour to
refer to the latter’s Note Verbale NO.1479/2010. The Ministry
wishes to clarify the decision on visa abolishment for Czech
Republic citizens as follows:

e This decision concerns all the passports, that is, the
diplomatic, official and regular passports.

e According to Botswana laws all foreign nationals visiting
Botswana are allowed a cumulative ninety days (90) days
stay in the country per annum;

e The non visa requirement applies for any purpose of visit;
business, official and tourist;

e In addition to a valid passport, all foreign nationals
visiting Botswana should be able to demonstrate
satisfactorily at the port of entry why they are visiting
Botswana, who is hosting them and when they will be
leaving the country. Therefore, the necessary
documentation such as a return ticket, accommodation,
hosts etc, may be required upon entry.

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs and International Cooperation of
the Republic of Botswana avails itself of this opportunity to renew
to the Embassy of the Czech Republic, the assurances of its
highest consideration.
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25 November 2010

Embassy of the Czech Republic



